
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Description of document: Social Security Administration (SSA) Office of the 
Inspector General (OIG) records concerning the impact of 
sequestration on SSA, 2013 

 
Requested date: 28-April-2013 
 
Released date: 09-September-2013 
 
Posted date: 23-September-2013 
 
Source of document: Social Security Administration 

Principal Public FOIA Liaison 
Room 3-A-6 Operations 
6401 Security Boulevard 
Baltimore, MD 21235 
Fax: (410) 966-0869 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The governmentattic.org web site (“the site”) is noncommercial and free to the public.  The site and materials 
made available on the site, such as this file, are for reference only.  The governmentattic.org web site and its 
principals have made every effort to make this information as complete and as accurate as possible, however, 
there may be mistakes and omissions, both typographical and in content.  The governmentattic.org web site and 
its principals shall have neither liability nor responsibility to any person or entity with respect to any loss or 
damage caused, or alleged to have been caused, directly or indirectly, by the information provided on the 
governmentattic.org web site or in this file.  The public records published on the site were obtained from 
government agencies using proper legal channels.  Each document is identified as to the source.  Any concerns 
about the contents of the site should be directed to the agency originating the document in 
question.  GovernmentAttic.org is not responsible for the contents of documents published on the website. 



Refer to: 
S9H: AK9554 September 9, 2013 

I am responding to your April 28, 2013 Freedom oflnformation Act (FOIA) request for 
memos and documents describing the impact of federal budget sequestration upon the 
Social Security Administration's operations and functions. 

I am enclosing 42 pages of documents responsive to your request. There is no charge for 
this information. 

If you disagree with this decision, you may appeal it. Mail the appeal within 30 days 
after you receive this letter to the Executive Director for the Office of Privacy and 
Disclosure, Social Security Administration, 617 Altmeyer Building, 6401 Security 
Boulevard, Baltimore, Maryland 21235. Mark the envelope "Freedom of Information 
Appeal." 

Sincerely, 

~~y/ U/rifcr~ 
Dawn S. Wiggins 
Freedom of Information Officer 

Enclosures 
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